
 

 

 

 

Friday, 07 February 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I hope you are well and thank you again for your continued support of our school.  

I am writing to let you know that over the last few weeks we have been doing lots of work together – children and 
teachers – looking into our vision as a school. Our mission is still ‘Love Learning, Love Life’ but we wanted to find a 
Bible passage that explained clearly what kind of school we are.  

Therefore, we have been focusing on the bible passage ‘Let your light shine’ (Matthew 5:16) and we are 

striving to ensure that this value permeates everything we do at school and that every child has the opportunity 
to shine.  

We have discussed the vision in our assemblies, with our teachers and the children have created displays for all 
the classrooms.  

Below are some examples of how this passage informs our work and I would be very interested in any ideas you 
may have: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Marrow 

Acting Headteacher 

Good quality 

teaching so that all 

children can make 

progress. 

Good quality systems 

in place to ensure all 

teachers are able to 

do their job well. 

A happy 

environment where 

parents are always 

welcome. 

An improved 

curriculum which 

includes a wide 

range of 

educational visits 

and visitors. 

Robust systems for 

identifying Special 

Educational or 

Emotional needs so 

that all children are 

supported properly. 


